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Dear Councillor Black 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 5th May following my attendance at the Scrutiny 
Programme Committee on 13th April 2021. 
 
Your feedback and positive comments on the progress of the Homelessness Strategy 
were very welcome and I continue to value the support and challenge that you provide 
to our work in this area.  
 
I would also like to pay tribute to the wide range of individual and organisations who 
are contributing to this important work. Homelessness is not an issue that can be 
solved by the Council alone and I am proud of the tremendous partnership working 
that is going on in Swansea to address the issue of homelessness and to get the best 
results for the people of Swansea, of which the work of Scrutiny is an important 
element.  
 
I look forward to continuing to work with you on this agenda in the months and years 
ahead.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Y Cynghorydd/ Councillor Andrea Lewis 
Y Dirprwy Arweinydd 
 Cartrefi, Ynni a Thrawsnewid Gwasanaethau 
Joint Deputy Leader of the Council 
Homes, Energy & Service Transformation 
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13th May 2021  

Councillor Peter Black 

Chair 

Scrutiny Programme Committee 
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